
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KPMG CAROLS 

Our school choir 

were invited to take 

part in the KMPG 

Festive Carol 

Service. They 

performed 

wonderfully and 

enjoyed every 

moment! 

Nutcracker at The Opera House 
Bowling   

We have had a busy time at school this week, have a look at 
all the amazing things we have been up to…. 

Year 5 were lucky 

enough to head to the 

Royal Opera House to 

watch The Nutcracker 

which we were told 

was ‘magical’! 

This week we took 

part in a bowling 

competition at 

Hollywood Bowl. We 

may not have won but 

we certainly had fun!! 

Don’t forget our Christmas Carol 

Concert on Wednesday 14th 

December in the school playground 

at 2.45pm. 



 

 

 

 

During our preparations for Christmas, everyday one child has been 
taking home Mary and Joseph as we await the birth of Jesus. 

The children had fun decorating our 

Christmas Tree donated by The Friends 

of St John. 

Strep A 

As many of you will be aware from the press and 
news reports, there has been an increase in 
‘Strep A’ infections. Please be vigilant to the 

systems seen above and seek medical advice if 
you are concerned. 

ADVENT 2022 

CHRISTMAS TREE 

AM performance 9.5am 

(Last entry 9.40am) 

 

PM performance 2.30pm 

(Last entry 2.25pm) 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 


